

OGHS Booster Meeting Minutes 6/02/25

Attendance - 26

Financial update – Current Balance \$37,000

We are in good financial standing and are only \$1,000 less than we were at this time last year. We currently have \$1,000 outstanding invoice. This summer we plan to spend \$6500 topdressing the stadium field and \$6625 on infield mix for baseball and softball. We voted to increase how much we spend each season on sports uniforms by \$200. This upcoming year, we will be providing monetary help for the following sport teams: Baseball, softball and cheer.

The following people were elected to the board:

Amy Freezor - Treasurer

Kelly DiFoggio – Secretary

Katie Hill

Brian Hodge

Walt Lockamy

Chris Fitzgerald

Eron Bertschi

Jeremy Bertschi

Chris Smith

Jessica Lane

Holly Creech

Ron Garcia

A president was not voted on but will be at next meeting. In order to not burden a select few with the full responsibility of the concession stand a committee was selected to oversee the opening / closing and making sure enough people are signed up to work. The Bertschi's will take Varsity Football, Holly Creech and Kim Smith will oversee Varsity Basketball, Ron Garcia and Charlies Little will take baseball & softball.

County Health inspection will need to be contacted in late July for a health inspection. We will also need to meet with Chick Fil A to sign a contract for upcoming football season.

Next Meeting will be scheduled July 14^{th} .